FROM: Gloversville Knights of Columbus Council 265

CONTACT: Christopher Hallenbeck, Grand Knight, (insert phone number)

For Immediate Release

BINGO TO BEGIN SATURDAYS IN GLOVERSVILLE; FIRST DATE JUNE 10th

\$1,500 in Prize Money to be distributed during 11 games in 1 night

Gloversville, NY, June 1, 2017 –

Knights of Columbus Council 265 in Gloversville, NY along with the Religious Education Program at Church of The Holy Spirit in Gloversville will be hosting Bingo on Saturday nights beginning June 10, 2017 at Father Ottaviano Memorial Hall, 153 South Main St, in Gloversville. Bingo is open to the public and will feature \$1,500 in prize money to be distributed during 11 games in 1 night. Additional games will be available to purchase for more chances to win. There will also be a weekly carry over Bonus Ball.

Doors open at 4:30pm, cards will begin to be sold at 5:45pm, Bingo games start at 6:45pm sharp.

Food and beverages will also be available for sale at the event.

Bingo nights on Saturday at Father Ottaviano Memorial Hall will feature new bingo games and prize money for players.

For a list of the new Bingo games, game prizes, costs to play, and bingo rules please visit

www.gloversvillekofc.org/bingo

Gloversville Knights of Columbus Council 265 was established in Gloversville, NY in 1897. The Knights of Columbus is a fraternal organization for Catholic men that provides life insurance to help protect the well being of Catholic families.

Contact:

Christopher Hallenbeck Grand Knight, Gloversville Knights of Columbus Council 265 (insert phone number) info@gloversvillekofc.org http://www.gloversvillekofc.org

###